P54

MINUTES OF THE
CLINTON COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
ADMINISTRATIVE MEETING
September 20, 2018

The Clinton County Board of Commissioners Board convened in Administrative Session
in the Commissioners meeting room at 10:00 a.m.

The President of the Commissioners Josh Uitts called the meeting to order. On call to
order the following members were shown to be present or absent:

PRESENT ABSENT
Josh Uitts
Steve Woods
Scott Shoemaker

Auditor, Cathy Hamilton recorded the proceedings of the meeting.
Others in attendance were Attorney Tom Little, Britt Ostler, Greg Miller and others as mentioned
in the minutes.

Discussion was held on the location of an EMS satellite station.

EMS Director Greg Miller presented a report of the runs made by Medic 1, Medic 2, and Medic
14 calls. Medic 14 located in Mulberry and covers Mulberry and Rossville. The Mulberry Town
Board requested that Medic 14 remain in Mulberry and offered to pay for the cost of addition to
their station. The other possible location would be at Mattix Corner. The bid for the new EMS
facility at the fairgrounds came in under budget. The remaining funds would be used for the
satellite station along with township revenue and an encumbrance from the 2018 EMS lease
payment that is not due until 2019.

Discussion was held on the possibility of a satellite station on the east side of the county.

Meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.
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